
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
August 9, 2008 Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:40 p.m. 
 
The members recognized and welcomed guests Bobby Johnson, Rosemary and Nelson Hill, 
and John Thomas. 
 
Officers present were Boyd Robertson, Dee Gilliland, and Bill Lehr.  Immediate Past President 
Coley Richardson presided in the absence of Jim Richardson. 
 
The members thanked John Wade, Marcus Walkinshaw, and Pete Vozzo for the meal. 
 
Upon a motion by Tony Clark, seconded by Dennis Purduski, the members approved the 
minutes for the July meeting. 
 
Dee Gilliland reported on Tommy Jackson’s recovery from surgery.  The members welcomed 
Dennis Purduski back from his hospital stay. 
 
Mark Occhipinti made a brief safety presentation of the importance of checklists in the absence 
of Safety officer Tommy Jackson. 
 
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $11,430.  He presented the 
2009 fiscal budget, based on 51 members, although he expects this to be closer to 55.  The 
budget reflects $7,000 in dues, with $5,500 allocated to a building fund to be used as decided 
by the membership. 
 
New Business. None. 
 
New Members:  Dee presented Nelson Hill, a prospective member mentored by John Price.  
Upon a motion by Dee, seconded by Dr. Bob Herndon, the members voted to accept Nelson’s 
membership application.  Dee then presented John Thomas, a prospective member mentored 
by Malcolm Davis.  Upon a motion by Dee, seconded by Joe Cauthen, the members voted to 
accept John’s application for membership. 
 
Old Business. Dee reminded members of the fly-in at Evergreen, Alabama, on Saturday, 
October 4. 
FAA Ramp Check.  Stan Musick discussed the basics of an FAA ramp check, and the 
responsibilities of both the pilot and the FAA representative. 
Aerobatic Box. Stan Musick explained the basics of obtaining an aerobatic box.  After much 
discussion, upon a motion by Boyd Robertson, seconded by Tony Clark, the members voted to 
table this item. 
Christmas parade. Nothing new. 
Club House. Nothing new 
 
Mike Smith made a motion to adjourn. Upon a second by Mark Occhipinti, the meeting 
adjourned at 1:45 PM. 


